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Comments: Please do not change the phase out of the ANILCA cabins as currently designated.

The cabins conflict with and detract from the Wilderness designation of the area and the natural environment that
is to be left in a pristine state. The intent has been to remove the cabins, consistent with the Wilderness Act.



